
   

 Courts and the Protection of 
                    Democracy 
           in Exceptional Times 
               

                     4 December 2024,  
                        4-5 PM (CET) 
               
 

                     Our guests: 
 

 
                           

                 Dr. Andrea Castagnola 
                             Visiting Professor in Judicial Politics,  
                      Universidad Torcuato Di Tella, Argentina &  
              Global Fellow, Centre on Law and Social Transformation, 
                                Chr. Michelsen Institute, Norway 

 

 

                               

                     Dr. Merike Ristikivi 
                               Associate Professor in Legal History,  
                                     University of Tartu, Estonia 
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EnRoL! 
 

WOMEN 
DISCUSSING 

HUMAN RIGHTS & 
THE RULE OF LAW 

 
 

EnRoL! - The Human Rights & Rule of 
Law Speaker Series is the speaker 
series for everyone interested in the 
latest developments in human rights 
and the rule of law. We give the floor 
to female role models, practitioners 
and scholars, who discuss with us 
human rights and rule of law topics 
from around the world. EnRoL! is 
organized by Dr. Stefanie Lemke and 
Dr. Qiao Cong-rui.  
 

Next event: 
 

4 December 2024, 
4–5 PM (CET). 
 

Our guests: 
 

Dr. Andrea Castagnola, 
Visiting Professor, Universidad 
Torcuato Di Tella, Argentina, and 
Global Fellow, Centre on Law and 
Social Transformation, Chr. Michelsen 
Institute, Norway 
& 
Dr. Merike Ristikivi 
Associate Professor, University of 
Tartu, Estonia. 
 

Chair & Discussant: 
 

Dr. Stefanie Lemke & Dr. Qiao Cong-
rui. 
 

Registration: 
 

Please register here. 
 

 
 
 

For more information about EnRoL!, 
please view our website. 
 
 

Follow us 
 

   
 
 

https://forms.gle/nLMAjn3A4RUdPU276
https://www.stefanie-lemke.com/enrol
https://www.linkedin.com/company/enrol-women-discussing-human-rights-and-the-rule-of-law/?viewAsMember=true

